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Report to the Hutt River Floodplain Management Advisory Committee
from Daya Atapattu, Project Leader, Flood Protection Group

Hutt River Floodplain Management Plan : Implementation
Proposed Ava to Ewen Upgrade Works

1. Purpose

• To provide for information a copy of Report 01.613, “Hutt River Floodplain
Management Plan : Implementation, Proposed Ava to Ewen Upgrade Works”,
which will be considered by the Landcare Committee on 6 September 2001.

• To seek the Advisory Committee endorsement of the recommendations made to
the Landcare Committee

2. Background

The Ava to Ewen reach investigations started in 2001/02 have now reached a stage
where key decisions have to be made before:

• starting discussions with Tranz Rail.

• applying for resource consents and commencing the detailed design.

2.1 Landcare Committee Report

The Landcare Committee report in Attachment 1 recommends:

• a basis for discussions with Tranz Rail.

• an approach for proceeding with the detailed design and consent applications.

The Advisory Committee is requested to consider and endorse the recommendations
contained in this report. A verbal report of the Advisory Committee's recommendations
will be given to the Landcare Committee on 6 September.
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3. Recommendations

That the Advisory Committee:

(1) Receive the report and note the contents.

(2) Endorse the recommendations in Report 01.613 to the Landcare Committee.

Report prepared by: Approved for submission:

DAYA ATAPATTU PHILLIP PURVES
Project Manager Acting Manager, Flood Protection (Strategy and Assets)

ROB FORLONG
Divisional Manager, Landcare
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